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NEWSLETTER - 25TH NOVEMBER 2022 

Message from The Trust Executive Principal  

It has been a very busy week here at Thames Valley School.  The children 

enjoyed watching England winning their first football match in the World 

Cup, the students are also continuing with their enterprise projects in Life-skills 

and Year 11 cooked a delicious Battenburg cake.   

Sadly, Mr Calvert has now left us to move back up North and we wish him 

the very best. 

Gemma Buley has kindly accepted to undertake the role of Deputy Principal 

role on a secondment basis and will be in touch in due course, 

Welcome to Sarah Mariani in the role of Business Co-ordinator and wish her 

every success in the role. 

Kind regards 

Stacia Petterson 



 

Parent Survey 

Dear Parents and Carers  

Please see link to our parent survey:  Parent Survey  

Your participation in the survey would be much appreciated. 

School Calendar 

Important dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://edurio.com/poll/rS3eVK


 

 

Pupil Awards! 

Class of the week:  De Blois, for excepting the new timetable 

changes. 

McGuinness:  George for showing positive social skills this week. 

Applegate: Jacob, for putting lots of effort in his lessons this week. 

Packham: Iain, for his increased engagement in life skills and PSHE, 

including baking cupcakes.  

Hopkins: Marshall, for resilience and completing his work! 

Tajiri: Harry, engaging in Art and being resilient when finding 

difficulties with his task. 

Hegerty:  Miles, for Excellent engagement in all his lessons this week. 

Thunberg: Goncalo, for excellent work in lessons. 

Wiltshire: Thomas for an excellent maths lesson. 

De Blois: Daniel, for helping other students in year 11 when they 

were disregulated and upset.  

Smale: James, for engaging in work in lesson and socialising well 

with other students. 



Coffee Morning - Tuesday 6th December 

 

 

 

 



 

Christmas jumper day! 

 

 

 



 

Christmas Fayre Appeal 

 



School Meals menu 

 

School Website 

We now have a new website address you can find us at:  

 www.thamesvalleyschool.org.uk 

http://www.thamesvalleyschool.org.uk/

